
TOWN OF CHARLOTTE COURT HOUSE, VIRGINIA 

PUBLIC HEARING 

MONDAY, MAY 19, 2014 

6:40 pm 

 

A public hearing of the Charlotte Court House Town Council was held on Monday, June 15, 2015 at  

6:40 pm. The purpose of the meeting was to hear citizen’s comments regarding a proposed change in the 

Town water rates to establish a new monthly base rate of $25.00 for meters that are on with zero 

consumption; and to charge $4.00 per thousand gallons above the base, up to 25,000 gallons; and to charge 

$5.00 per thousand gallons over 25,000 gallons of consumption. 
 

Council Members Andrews, Haskins, Kurdt, Watkins and Jones were present.  

Mayor Walker and Council Member O’Neill were absent. 
 

Vice-Mayor Watkins called the public hearing to order.  
 

With no comments or questions, the public hearing was closed. 

 

 

 

       ________________________________________ 

                      David C. Watkins Jr.,  Vice-Mayor 

ATTEST: 

 

 

_______________________________________ 

      Karen K. Price, (Interim) Clerk of Council 

 

 

TOWN OF CHARLOTTE COURT HOUSE, VIRGINIA 

PUBLIC HEARING 

MONDAY, MAY 19, 2014 

6:50 pm 

 

A public hearing of the Charlotte Court House Town Council was held on Monday, June 15, 2015 at  

6:50 pm. The purpose of the meeting was to hear citizen’s comments regarding the proposed  

FY 2015-2016 budget. 
 

Council Members Andrews, Haskins, Kurdt, Watkins and Jones were present.  

Mayor Walker and Council Member O’Neill were absent. 
 

Vice-Mayor Watkins called the public hearing to order.  
 

With no comments or questions, the public hearing was closed. 

 

 

 

       ________________________________________ 

                      David C. Watkins Jr.,  Vice-Mayor 

ATTEST: 

 

 

_______________________________________ 

      Karen K. Price, (Interim) Clerk of Council 



 


